
 

 

 

 

 

27 September 2022 

Kia ora whānau 

 

COVID UPDATE 

We are having a slight surge of CoVid cases in the school at the moment.  

With the holidays fast approaching and a number of families and staff travelling 

away, we are working to keep everyone as well as possible. 

We encourage you to RAT test your child(ren), particularly in Rimu Sydiicate, if they 

are unwell or have been in close contact with someone who has contracted CoVid. 

  

 

 

 

                                      Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Ngā mihi nui 

Tania Cox 

(Acting Principal) 

REMINDER 

Household contacts of a person with COVID-19  

- do not need to isolate 

- will need to take a RAT test each day for five days 

- can attend school if their RAT test is negative and they do not have 

COVID-19 symptoms 

School is the best place for them to be if they are well so they can be engaged in 

their learning, and connected with their teachers, classmates and friends. 

 

 

   For free RAT kits:        Request a RAT– Ministry of Health  

                                                                        Or 

    If you are having difficulty getting a RAT test kit, please contact the school office. 

https://requestrats.covid19.health.nz/?_ga=2.172757601.3975240.1662597008-1471031908.1652402260

